GOVERNMENT OF INDIA
MINISTRY OF TEXTILES

Notice Inviting ‘Expression of Interest’

Ministry of Textiles, Government of India, invites Expression of Interest
(EOl) from reputed institutions/organisations for being engaged as
consultant for study on “Implications of Goods and Services Tax (GST) for
Indian Textiles Sector”.

The study will assess the impact of Goods and Services Tax (GST) on
Indian Textiles Sector. The details of the proposed study, scope of work,
eligibility criteria and process of sending EOQI, are available on the website

of the Ministry (hitp://www.texmin.nic.in). Eligible institutions/
organisations may submit two copies of their Expression of Interest fo the

following address within ten days of publication of this advertisement.

ohri Rajeev Kumar, Assistant Director, Economic Division, Ministry of
Textiles, Room No. 549, 5th Floor, Udyog Bhavan, New Delhi-110011,
Telefax: 011-23061380, e-mail: rajeev.kumar64@nic.in

Request For Proposal (RFP) will be issued only to the shortlisted
consultants.
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